
ALASKA RAILROAD CORPORATION 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave. 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
 
 

July 9, 2021 
Addendum 1 
Invitation to Bid # 21-26-209047 
2021 Signal Crossing Equipment Installation 

 
This addendum is being issued to provide information as follows:  

 

 
BIDDER QUESTIONS: 
 

1.     Birchwood plans do not specify any conduit size except for a 2" by the gate 
on the N side of the road. (see attached note)? 
a. Conduit size shall be 4” unless noted otherwise. 

 
2. What Fairview Signal drawing shows (1) type 1A j box, and advance warning 

shows (2) 1A j box, just confirming the approx 600ft conduit run will have 3 j 
boxes (642.0001.1)? 
a. There is an existing type 2 J-box that will be replaced and 2 type 1A’s 

(one at the new advanced warning and one half way along the run to the advance 
warning. If contractor believes an additional 1A is needed for pulling purposes 
then please include it.  
 

3. As discussed on the call, will AKRR provide the power cable from the new 
power services to the huts?  
a. Yes, ARRC will provide 

 
4. What is the estimated amount of fill needed for Birchwood crossing? 

a. ARRC is estimating 40 yds of fill. 
 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this and all addendums in your firm’s Construction Bid Form (Form 
395-0121). All other dates, terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
 
Please direct all responses and/or questions concerning this solicitation to Timothy Bates, 
Alaska Railroad Corporation, Contracts, 327 Ship Creek Avenue, Second Floor, Anchorage, AK 
99501, telephone number 907-265-2355, fax number 907-265-2439 or at email address 
BatesT@akrr.com .  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Timothy Bates 
Timothy Bates 
Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 
 


